F.No. 1-101/2010-TW

PUC is a letter No. 3-60/2007/H&E dated 281
October2011 received from the Assistant Secretary (H&E), A
8% N Administration regarding status of buildings lying
vacant.

It is mentioned that in the report regarding status of
vacant buildings was discussed in the Secretaries’s Weekly
Meeting held on 18.10.2011 and the Chief Secretary

observed as under:

“All be directed to update plans for actual usage
and/or repair, failing which it will be presumed that
they do not require it.”

We are requested to furnish the status of the building
lying vacant for the perusal of the Chief Secretary, A &N
Administration.

In this context, it is stated that the newly constructed
Transit Tribal Hostel Building at Brookshabad has been
handed over to the Chairperson, Tribal Council Nancowry for
operation/utilization of the building. We may furnish the
status report on the above lines to the AS (H&E), if approved.
Accordingly, a draft letter is submitted for approval please.
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